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04/01/2024  15:48:552023/5437/L WREP Highgate 

Conservation Area 

Advisory 

Committee

Highgate CAAC made a suggestion concerning the use of platform lifts rather than stair lifts in connection with 

an earlier pair of application for this address.  While this application is not quite what we suggested in our 

earlier comments, we have no objection as long as the installation is reversible and does no harm to the listed 

structure.

 5Total:

Page 6 of 6


